
 
 

 
 
 
 
June 22, 2011 
 
 
 
Ronniece Pearcy 
Proposal Specialist  
EZGSA 
4801 Hampden Lane 
Suite 105 
Bethesda, MD   20814-2948 
 
 
Dear Ronni, 
I want to thank you again for all of your efforts in obtaining Getinge’s FSS award. 
Your consistent tenacity, knowledge, and sense of humor throughout the process were 
of tremendous value. 
Thanks again for your guidance and efforts as they were truly appreciated. 
Best wishes for a superb Summer. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Jeff Dillon 
V-P Corporate Sales 
 
Getinge USA, Inc. 
1777 East Henrietta Road 
Rochester, New York  14623-3133  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


